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July 17, 2019 

 
ADDENDUM TO NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 

 
Re: Investigation into Initiating Implementation Processes for Energy Legislation Passed in 

the 2019 Legislative Session, Docket U-190485. 

 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On July 5, 2019, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) issued 

a notice in this docket informing interested persons of a workshop being held on July 30, 2019. 

The Commission encourages interested persons to attend the workshop in person. However, if 

any persons are unable to attend the workshop in person, they may participate remotely in one of 

two ways: (1) via telephone by calling (360) 407-3810 and entering the conference ID 347351 

when prompted, or (2) via Skype through the following URL: 

https://lync.wa.gov/utc.wa.gov/meet/uschedul/MQMZM7CG.  
 

If you have questions regarding this docket, you may contact Mark Vasconi, Director of 

Regulatory Services. He may be reached by mail at the address on this Notice, by email at 

mark.vasconi@utc.wa.gov, or by calling (360) 664-1308. 

 

 

 
MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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